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2023-2024 OFFICERS

THERESA MAYBECK
CO-PRESIDENT

JESSICA MIKOS
CO-PRESIDENT

COLEEN CARROLL
CO-VICE PRESIDENT

KRISTIN DONNELLY
CO-VICE PRESIDENT

BRIANNE MORGAN
TREASURER

STACY CORDERO
RECORDING SECRETARY

SONIA MELENDEZ
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

STAY IN THE KNOW!
FOLLOW US...

NEW FACEBOOK PAGE!!!
ﬁ www.facebook.com/
warwickvalleymspta

www.instagram.com/

wvmspta
@ ot
JOIN THE PTA!
BECOME A MEMBER TODAY!

August 1, 2023
Dear Warwick Valley Middle School Parents and Families:

The start of another great school year is fast approaching! We are thrilled
to serve as your PTA Board and welcome our students back to school!

The Warwick Valley Middle School has teachers and staff who work
tirelessly to give our children a safe and inspiring environment to learn
and grow. Our parents and teachers share the common goal of helping
our children reach their full potential.

The PTA has a long history of helping parents get involved in their
children’s school, and in pressing times with unexpected budget gaps,
your PTA becomes an even more integral part of your child’s education.
We have an exciting year ahead! We look forward to providing enriching
programs and activities including field trips, assemblies, classroom
equipment, teacher supplies, cultural events, club sponsorships, dances
and social gatherings. We invite you to join our PTA family in making
these opportunities a reality for our children!

To become a member simply scan the QR code on the left
(https//wvmspta.memberhub.com/store) or complete the bottom
portion of this form and return to your child’'s classroom teacher (Attn:
PTA Membership).

Our First PTA meeting is Thursday, 9/7 at 7:00 pm in the Media Center.
Please come and meet our PTA Board, our new Principal, Mr. Jared
Yapkowitz, and other parents. We will be sharing our plans for the year at
this meeting. Join us to learn about the numerous ways you can get
involved and enhance the educational experience of our students.

We also look forward to seeing you at Back to School Night on 9/12 (5th
and 6th) and 9/13 (7th and 8th). Please stop by our table to say hello. Let's
work together to ensure that every child’s potential becomes a reality!

Sincerely,
The Warwick Valley Middle School PTA Board

Yes, | would like to be a Warwick Valley Middle School PTA Member for the 2023 - 2024 School Year!
If you have filled out the 2023/2024 Booster Form, your membership is already included.

Parent(s) Name:

Grade (circle all that apply): 5th 6th 7th 8th

Email:

Cell Phone:

Annual Membership Dues are (Please check one):
PTA Family Membership $15

/ PTA Faculty Membership $10

*Cash or check made payable to WVMS PTA. Return to classroom teacher - Attn: PTA Membership

Office Use: Cash: Check #:

Total: Date Entered:
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